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To Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

Light pollution is devastating to our natural world as well as our human sleep 

patterns. The wildlife suffers and the bird migrations are disrupted. Please vote YES 

on H.B. 3202 (the Night Skies Protection bill) which will create standards to limit and 

mitigate light pollution across Oregon. 

 

House Bill 3202 builds on what other states have already done. This simple bill will 

help protect migratory birds as well as help ensure a vibrant ecosystem that benefits 

humans too. 

 

It is easier to protect Oregon's night skies while we still have them than to try to 

restore them once they are gone. 
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